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07/02/2022 

MRS wendy adams 
- 47 greendale aye AVE 
pymble NSW 2073 

RE: DA2021/2635 - 12 Kanimbla Crescent BILGOLA PLATEAU NSW 2107 

Dear Assessing Officer, 
Thank you for the opportunity to identify issues of concern for the proposed additions to 12 
kanimbla crescent, Bilgola. DA2021/2635. My objection is with the width of the proposed new 
first storey front verandah on the grounds of impact to amenity, both privacy and loss of 
sunlight as the shadow diagrams show. Our master bedroom and living areas in particular our 
front verandah where alot of time is spent would be impacted both with loss of privacy and loss 
of northern sunlight to the windows and house and garden. We request that this submission is 
not made publicly available on councils website. Thank you. Kind regards, Wendy Adams 
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